Empire’s 2017
Curiosity Convention

The Empire Curiosity Convention will be
held on Thursday, May 4, 2017.

Students from JK up to Grade 6 can participate in this ‘at home’, non-compeltitive event.
Everyone in the family is encouraged 1o help out.
We hope to inspire wonder and curiosity in us all!

1. Come up with a question (What do you want to know about? What topic makes you curious?)
2. Explore, experiment, research
3. Display / present your findings at the “Curiosity Convention”

Please note:

All materials, computers, etc. must be provided by students.

A limited number of electrical outlets are available (see below).
Display boards are available for $5.00 (see below).

Here’s the schedule for May 4:
8:30-9:20a.m. Students and parents set up projects in gym (gym entrance)
9:15-3:30 Class tours
6:00-7:30 p.m. Curiosity Convention Open House (Projects not to be removed until 7:30 p.m.)
7:30-8:30 p.m. Students and parents dismantle projects and take them home.
(If needed, projects may be picked up the following day, May 5™

Please return this portion by Thursday, April 13th to the main office.

Child’s Name:

Teacher’s Name and Room Number:

Here's my question / topic:

O I'would like to purchase a display board (please enclose $5.00)
O Ineed an electrical outlet for my display

I would like to help out at the Curiosity
Convention Parent’s Name and Phone number

O Display set up 8:30-9:20 a.m.
O Display supervision 9:20-3:40

for what portion of the day?

O Dismantling displays 7:30-8:30 p.m.
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